
From: madbirdamanda 
Sent: 03 December 2021 15:00
To: Planning Department <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Grade 2 listed building changes

This is a follow up to an email just sent. I realise I didn't leave my telephone number.
My details are
Amanda Henton
32B Knight St
Little Walsingham
NR22 6DA
Tel

From: madbirdamanda < >
Sent: 03 December 2021 14:41
To: Planning Department <planning@north-norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Grade 2 Listed building changes

Hello
I am hoping I might be able to get some assistance in establishing how best to improve a
grade 2 listed building in Walsignham. I realise I will need to make an application to make
changes to the exterior of the building, but would like advice on what ideally it should look
like.
The cottage is a bit of a scar on the street scape (admittedly in my opinion!), and does not
seem to fit in with its surroundings due to a metal casement window that has been added at
some stage (presumably pre listing).
I was hoping to be able to change the window back to something more sympathetic to its
setting and more original if that's possible. I think the changes have caused some structural
issues as well as the lintol above the window does not seem strong enough for the span.
I attach photographs. The address is 32B Kmight Street, Little Walsingham. NR22 6DA.
I would be happy to discuss by phone and possibly meet on site if that were appropriate.
There are also further changes I would like to make which may be a bit more straightforward
in terms of any applications but which would be good to discuss beforehand so I have a better
understanding of what may be acceptable to yourselves.
Thank you and Regards,
Amanda Henton.


